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A Letter of Recommendation For Christian Weis In !e Fields of Film Production & Media Production

To Whom It May Concern:

Christian Weis has been my student and project assistant for the last two years, and has proven to be exceptional 
in several respects. 

First, Christian Weis is exceptionally creative and intelligent. He proved to be a very quick study, learning the 
elements of media production management. Furthermore, his questions are always thoughtful and penetrating. 
Christian Weis threw himself into his assigned projects wholeheartedly, and shows every sign of having real talent 
in Film Production and directing in particular. I was a little surprised by his high degree of enthusiasm.

Second, Christian Weis is exceptionally diligent and hard working. He worked many extra hours over the last se-
mester on a university sponsored production of a promo video as the production Director. I vividly recall coming 
onto the production set and finding Christian at work after putting in a number of long sleepless days meeting his 
academic requirements as well as preparing, coordinating and directing the production. Christian Weis invariably 
finished projects well in advance of our projected target date. Christian Weis, directing his production crew and 
cast, delivered an exceptional promo video to the university that exceeded their expectations.

Third, Christian Weis is very good at working with other people. He is exceptionally  considerate, sensitive and 
insightful. Christian Weis is not only good humored and friendly, but also is good at gauging other peoples level of 
knowledge and attitudes to obtain the best performance from them.

All in all, I think Christian Weis has a brilliant future as a Director, and I am sure that he would benefit any profes-
sional film or media production entity that was fortunate in acquiring his talents and services.

In short, I give Christian Weis my highest recommendation, and very much hope that those considering employing 
his services would look upon him as an extroardinary opportunity.

Sincerely,

Peter R. Zaharkiv
Professor Adjunct
Woodbury University FIlm School

peter.zaharkiv@woodbury.edu
818.558.6968


